
  

 

 

Schwab Phishing Alert 

 

Schwab has alerted us that they have been receiving reports of a 

SMS/text phishing campaign that impacts both Schwab and non-

Schwab clients.  These text messages claim to be from Charles 

Schwab.  Recipients of these text messages are being directed to 

click on a link that pulls up a fake Schwab website, prompting them 

to enter their username and password.  

  

Please delete the text message and do not click on the link or provide 

them any information requested. For anyone who receives these text 

messages, please take a screenshot and forward them to us, so we 

can forward them to Schwab.  

  

Schwab has been working diligently on getting these fake sites 

removed.  

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Your Foster & Motley Team 

  

 

 


